
CITY OF HARLAN – HARLAN, IOWA – SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING – May 31, 2017 

 

The City Council of the City of Harlan, Iowa met pursuant to law and the rules of said Council in special 

session in the Council Chambers in City Hall at 7:00 a.m. on the 31st day of May, 2017.  The meeting was 

called to order by Kate Kohorst, Mayor in the Chair, and the following Council members were: 

 

PRESENT: Mike Kolbe, Sharon Kroger, Greg Bladt, Dave Miller, Jay Christensen 

 

ABSENT: Dave Pedersen 

 

The City Clerk presented the agenda. The purpose of the called Special Council meeting was for 

the intent of approving Ordinance No. 2017-07.  It was moved by Miller and seconded by 

Christensen to approve the agenda.  The motion carried unanimously. 

The Mayor asked the Council members to state any conflict of interest, as applicable.  None were 

stated. 

 

It was moved by Miller and seconded by Kroger to approve the amended language in Ordinance 

2017-07.  The motion carried unanimously. 

It was moved by Bladt and seconded by Kroger that Ordinance No. 2017-07 – “AMENDING 

THE CODE OF ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF HARLAN, IOWA (2006) BY 

AMENDING CHAPTER 41, SECTION 41.12 ENTITLED “FIREWORKS”, be read for the 

first time.  A roll call vote was had which was as follows: 

 
Ayes: Kolbe, Kroger, Bladt, Miller, Christensen 

Nays: None 

The motion carried unanimously. 

It was moved by Miller and seconded by Kroger that the second and third reading of Ordinance No. 2017-

07 be dispensed and the Ordinance be placed upon its final adoption.  A roll call vote was had which was 

as follows: 

Ayes: Kolbe, Kroger, Bladt, Miller, Christensen 

Nays: None 

The motion carried unanimously and the ordinance was duly adopted. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting on motion adjourned. 

 

 

________________________________ __________________________________________ 

Jane Smith, City Clerk            Kathleen Kohorst, Mayor 

 

 

“These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk and are subject to Council approval at the next 

regular meeting.” 


